TOWN OF HARMONY
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR TOWN OF HARMONY
Monday December 5, 2022 at 7:00 pm
440 N U.S. Hwy 14, Janesville WI 53563

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held before the Planning and Zoning Committee of the Town of Harmony at the meeting scheduled for Monday, December 5, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Harmony Town Hall, 440 N Highway 14, Janesville, WI.  The purpose of this public hearing will be to hear public comment for a Zoning Change parcel 6-7-41.1AB of 4.53 Acres owned by Tori and David Grassl.  The Zoning change application is from Rural Residential (RR) to A3.
Legal Description
PT S1/2 SW1/4
CERTIFIED SURVEY MAP #870411
VOL 7 PG 11-12 LOT 1
All persons having an interest in this proposed Land Division and Zoning Change are encouraged to attend and offer their comments.

